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Rockley Family Foundation 
8555 W. Colfax Ave. 
Lakewood, CO 80215 

Dear Rockley Family Foundation, 

Thanks so much for donating 20 instruments to Bringing Music to Life' s 2015 Instrument 
Drive and giving the gift of music to children in Colorado. 

Your Trombone, Comet, Oboe, two Trumpets, four Violins, five Clarinets and six Flutes 
were appraised at $5,300. 

This initial stage of the drive was an overwhelming success, with more than 1,000 
instruments donated. We are now in the process of fixing the instruments needing repairs, 
after which we will match instruments with requests from qualifying music programs so 
they may be given to elementary, middle and high schools in Colorado. 

Thanks again for your great generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Blatt 
Executive Director 
Bringing Music to Life 

Bringing Music to Life, a project of the Colorado Nonprofit Development Center, a 501 (c){3) nonprofit organization, acknowledges 
receipt of the charitable contribution of property described above as required by Section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code. Bringing 
Music to Life provided no goods or services in consideration for this contribution. 
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Rockley Family Foundation NA 
8855 West Colfax Ave. 
Lakewood, CO 

Dear Rockley Family Foundation: 

Thanks so much for donating so many instruments to Bringing Music to Life's 2015 
Instrument Drive and giving the gift of music to a child in Colorado. 

Your instruments were appraised at $3,700. 

This initial stage of the drive was an overwhelming success, with more than 1,000 
instruments donated. We are now in the _process of fixing the instruments needing repairs, 
after which we will match instruments with requests from qualifying music programs so 
they may be given to elementary, middle and high schools in Colorado. 

Thanks again for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Blatt 
Executive Director 
Bringing Music to Life 

Bringing Music to Life, a project of the Colorado Nonprofit Development Center, a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization, acknowledges 
receipt of the charitable contribution of property described above as required by Section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code. Bringing 
Music to Life provided no goods or services in consideration for this contribution. 
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